
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

5. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND 
 
 The Community Board Principal Adviser requested the Board to consider five funding requests from 

the Youth Development Fund. 
 
 The Board decided to refer the funding applications to the Funding Assessment Committee. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


